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Comments: I am writing in opposition of the proposed Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985 project.

The Forest Service should vehemently deny this proposed project because it would cause extreme damage to

the Sandia Mountain area. A rollercoaster would not only cause structural damage to the beautiful land it would

be built on, but it would destroy plant life and the natural life patterns of the surrounding wildlife by causing an

increase in noise pollution, litter, traffic, and human presence. There is absolutely no need for a rollercoaster in

this area and to build one would be disgraceful. The Sandia Mountain area is sacred to the Pueblo of Sandia.

There already exists a Tramway for recreational pleasure and a ski resort as well. To build an eyesore like this

rollercoaster would dramatically change the surrounding natural area and cause irreparable harm. Additionally,

the surrounding area would experience the same increase in noise pollution, traffic, litter, and human presence

thus decreasing the value of homes in the area. The construction and finished product would cause continuous

disturbances for families in the area as well. I implore you to block this project from occurring as it would

negatively impact the lives of the flora, fauna, and people around the Sandia Mountain area.


